Bureau of Detectives — Area North

Community Alert

P17-N-212(CA)
September 14, 2017

Motor Vehicle Thefts
016" District (Jefferson Park)

About the Crime:

This alert gives notice to the residents of the 16" District (Jefferson Park) of several Motor
Vehicle Thefts that have occurred. In these incidents, unknown offender(s) targeted
unoccupied Dodge Caravans (year range 1998-2005) during daytime and evening hours.

Incident times and locations:

There have been several incidents that have occurred since August 18, 2017.

3200 block of N. Lavergne on August 18, 2017 at 11:00 PM

5200 block of W. Patterson on August 20-22, 2017 between 5:00 PM — 2:00 AM

5100 block of W. Eddy on August 21-22, 2017 between 9:00 PM — 8:00 AM

5900 block of N. Eddy on August 31- September 01, 2017 between 6:15 PM — 9:45 AM
4800 block of N. Milwaukee on September 06, 2017 between 3:00 PM — 3:30 PM

5400 block of W. Higgins on September 06-07, 2017 between 2:20 AM — 12:25 AM
3700 block of N. Laramie on September 11,2017 at 10:20 AM

What you can do:

Be aware of this pattern crime and alert your friends and family about these crimes.
Make sure your vehicle is locked and secured.

Try to park in well-lit areas.

Pay special attention to any suspicious subjects loitering in the area.

Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of the offender(s), including any
vehicle description and license plate information, as well as direction of flight, if known.

If you have any information, please contact the
Bureau of Detectives — Area North
(312) 744-8263

JA-397622, JA-401665, JA-401259, JA-414378, JA-421353, JA-421688, JA-427739
Reference: P17-N-212



